Huskers Club Minutes:  12/9/14
1.  Concession   stand open for all basketball home games.

2. Basketball tournament  for boys and girls to be held on Martin Luther King weekend

3. A 4ft X 10ft banner ordered, to be used for all “Senior Night” games in all sports.  The banner will read:  “Congratulations Seniors” and have the school logo underneath the lettering.

4. Brick order form has been updated.  A limited amount of logos are available.  This is due to the limitations involved in the engraving.

5. Design and planning are underway for the new concession trailer.  We are awaiting final approval from the BOE before ordering it.
6. Fundraising ideas are being entertained.  Anna Veteri is looking into having a fundraiser concert featuring the Nerds.
7. Attendance:  Jay Boyer, Anna Veteri, Corinne Cunnington, Joe Fredricks

